
From: Richards, Patty [Patty.Richards@wec.coop] 

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 11:43 AM 

To: Katie Pickens 

CC: Springer, Darren 

Subject: RE: H40 RPS  

Attachments: H 40 edits (WEC-JRD).docx 

 

 

Hi Katie – I’m trying to track down Senator Bray regarding a technical change to H40. I testified 

at committee a few weeks ago and the committee seemed to be fine with the attached language 

change. However it didn’t make it into the bill amendments. Darren Springer suggested that we 

could fix this via a floor amendment. Can you let me know if you get this and how I can reach 

Senator Bray to discuss?  

 

 

Many Thanks - Patty 

 

 
 

Patricia H. Richards 

General Manager 

Washington Electric Co-op 

P.O. Box 8, 40 Church St. 

East Montpelier, Vermont 05651 

 

Direct Line: 802-224-2324 

Main Office: 802-223-5245 

 

Email: patty.richards@wec.coop 

www.washingtonelectric.coop 

 
WEC is an equal opportunity provider and employer 
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Requested Technical Change – H40 Considered by Senate  

Made by:  Washington Electric Cooperative 

April 17, 2015 

 

 

§ 8005(b)(1)(B).  Page 24-25 As Passed by House Version 

 

“commencing on January 1, 2017 annually each July 1, commencing in 2018, owns and has 

retired tradeable renewable energy credits monitored and traded on the New England Generation 

Information System or otherwise approved by the Board equivalent to 100 percent of the 

provider’s total retail sales of electricity for the previous calendar year.”  , calculated as an 

average on an annual basis.” 

   

 


